
High-Efficiency Toilet Rebate 
Application

Participating City of Cedar Rapids water customers are being offered up to a $75 rebate when you 
replace your old toilet (3.5 gallons per flush (GPF) or higher) with an EPA ‘WaterSense’ Labeled High-
Efficiency Toilet (HET). Replacing a toilet that uses 3.5 GPF with a 1.28 GPF toilet in a household of 4 

people would save $40 per year in water. Although HETs use approximately 62% less water, they still 
remove waste effectively and perform well.



HET Rebate Program 
Eligibility Rules

• The HET Rebate Program only rebates the replacement of toilets that use 3.5 GPF or more (approximate installation 
date of 1993 or ealier).
• You must purchase an EPA WaterSense Labeled HET. A link to the list of EPA WaterSense Labeled HETs can be found 
at http://www.epa.gov/watersense/product_search.html Product Category -> Toilets.
• The following toilets do not qualify for a rebate: (1) the replacement of 1.6 GPF or less toilets or (2) toilets 
purchased for new construction.
• HETs must be purchased between April 15, 2020 and December 31, 2020. The HET installation must be complete, and 
the rebate application postmarked, within 30 days of the HET purchase date.
• A separate and complete HET rebate application must be submitted for each metered address.
• Original HET receipt(s) and water sense label from toilet box must be included with the HET rebate application. If you 
need the receipt(s) returned, please enclose a self-addressed, stamped envelope with your application.
• The HET must be installed within the Cedar Rapids service area.
• Rebates are cost of HET up to $75 per HET, while funds are available. Please call ahead of time to check availability of 
funds.
• All rebates are subject to availability of funds. Rebates may take up to ten (10) weeks to process.
• Rebates are issued as credits on water service accounts.
• The City of Cedar Rapids requires a Plumbing Permit for toilet installation; however, for this program associated permit 
fees will be waived for residential application. A permit will be mailed to the applicant following the successful 
application.
• Limit: Six (6) rebates per address and account. For questions regarding rebates in excess of these limits or for 
multiunit residential, contact customer service at (319) 286-5286 ext. 4859.
• Applicant must be a City of Cedar Rapids water customer in good standing. If Applicant is not the property owner 
and/or is not listed on the water service account, Applicant must submit documentation that includes the property 
owner/account holder’s contact information.
• The City of Cedar Rapids reserves the right to deny a rebate to any Applicant that does not meet the program 
requirements.
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